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September 08, 2021 
 
 
 
Attention: Homeowners & Business  
 
Reference: Construction Activity 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 

Please be informed that beginning September 13, 2021, W. A. Rasic Construction Co., 
Inc. will be continuing a Southern California Edison project in your area.  

• The project will be located at the intersection of Second St and Hermosa Ave, 
Hermosa Beach.   

• The work being done is to remove and replace an SCE vault that is located on 
Second St.   

• This work will include a generator and pump removing water from the excavation 
for approximately 1 week.  The pump and generator will produce some noise but 
it will be contained with blankets and fence to minimize the noise. 

• The crosswalk on the South side of 2nd and Hermosa will be closed for 
approximately 2 weeks during this construction. 

• There will be a Southern California Edison Security Guard onsite 24/7 during the 
construction to insure the safety of residents and the Electrical lines. 

 
 Our working hours will be from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday. With your 
cooperation, patience and weather permitting, we hope to complete the entire project by October 
30th. 
 
 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact 
either Chris Galvin (superintendent) at 310-864-0210 or Efren Martinez (jobsite foreman) at 310-
429-3644.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
W. A. Rasic Construction Company, Inc. 
Underground Division  
 
 
 
 


